
 December 2019 – Seaver Parent’s Prayer Calendar 
 
        Sunday       Monday      Tuesday    Wednesday      Thursday          Friday         Saturday 
1. “And this will be a 
sign for you: you will 
find a baby wrapped 
in swaddling cloths 
and lying in a 
manger.” Luke 2:12  

2. Pray that our coat 
drive, which ends on 
Wednesday, makes 
a difference in the 
lives of the homeless 
population. 

3. Pray that our 
students find 
meaning in tonight’s 
tree lighting 
ceremony.  

4. Pray that today’s 
message at 
convocation resonates 
with our student body. 

5. Pray for our 
students who are 
stressed out about 
final exams.  

6. Pray that our 
students have some 
time to relax before 
their final exams. 

7. Pray that tomorrow’s 
Won by One Christmas 
concert reminds our 
students of the true 
value and meaning of 
this holiday. 

8. “From his 
abundance we have 
all received one 
gracious blessing 
after another.” 
John 1:16 

9. Pray for our 
students who are 
taking their finals 
today. 

10. Pray for the 
general health of the 
Pepperdine 
community. 

11.  At Pepperdine, 
students can freely 
celebrate Christmas 
traditions within a 
Christian community. 
Pray to give thanks! 

12. Pray for those 
who aren’t able to 
travel home this 
Christmas season.  

13. Pray for those 
who are leaving today 
to go on Pepperdine’s 
trip to Zion National 
Park. 

14. Pray for the safe 
travels of those going 
home for Christmas 
break. 

15. “She will give 
birth to a son, and 
you will call him 
Jesus, because he 
will save his people 
from their sins.” 
Matthew 1:21 

16. Pray for our 
athletes who are 
overcoming injuries.  

17.  Pray for those 
who are struggling in 
their relationships. 

18.  Pray for those 
who are doubting their 
faith. 

19. Pray for those 
affected by the 
recent fires. 

20. Pray for those in 
the Pepperdine 
community who are 
struggling with mental 
illness. 

21. Pray that the 
Christmas season brings 
us closer in our 
relationship to God. 

22. “And this is the 
testimony: God has 
given us eternal life, 
and this life is in his 
son.” 
 
1 John 5:11 

23. Pray that those 
who aren’t able to 
see their family this 
Christmas still find a 
community to 
celebrate the 
holiday with. 

24. Pray and reflect 
on the original, true 
meaning of 
Christmas.  

25. Give thanks to 
God, that he sent us 
his son so that we 
could have eternal life! 
Merry Christmas! 

26. Pray that we 
make the most of our 
time with family 
during this Christmas 
break.  

27. Pray that Christ 
may help guide our 
actions and words, so 
that we can live in a 
manner that reflects 
his grace and 
goodness. 

28. Pray that Christmas 
break gives our 
students the 
opportunity to 
reconnect with old 
friends. 

29. “Now to the KIng 
eternal, immortal, 
invisible, the only 
God, be honor and 
glory forever…” 
1 Timothy 17 

30. Pray to give 
thanks for all of the 
lessons, blessings, 
and experiences that 
God provided us 
with in 2019. 

31. Pray that the new 
year brings growth, 
happiness, and 
fulfillment to the 
Pepperdine 
community! 

    



  


